
Cat Watts​ for ​Grad Rep 
 

Hi! ​I’m Cat Watts, an ELAC MPhil student 
at Newnham College. I did my undergrad 
over at Selwyn in MML, so I owe the faculty a 
lot and have been here for the awesome 
work they’ve been doing recently in access, 
decolonisation and student welfare. Now I’m 
a grad student, I’m ready to help all of us 
have the best experience possible. 
 
What can I offer as rep? 

● Termly surveys​, with quick-answer sections for common grad 
issues and space to raise more specific concerns, as well as to let 
Faculty know what’s working for you 

● A weekly drop-in Grad Clinic on the Sidgwick site​ - things move 
fast in the grad world, especially at MPhil, so I’ll be available to 
help you raise concerns when you need a solution before the next 
faculty board meeting, or even just to chat 

● A FB group​ to pool ideas and keep you up to date on faculty 
meetings and GU Council, and regular email updates for those not 
on social media 

 
Why choose me? 

● Last year, I was Part II MML rep for French and German. I sent out 
termly surveys and put forward student concerns at faculty and 
section meetings, with a focus on access issues including disabled 
access, gender-neutral toilet provision in the Raised Faculty 
Building, and suggestions for further decolonisation of the 
curriculum 

● I’m a Language Ambassador for Cambridge, representing students 
to the outside world and helping us to put our best foot forward as 
a welcoming global institution 


